
 
TO: PCHEES Data Submitters at Participating Institutions 
RE: PCHEES is ready to receive 2024-25 submissions 
Date:  August 28, 2024 
 

PCHEES annual data maintenance is complete. PCHEES is ready to receive data for academic year 2024-

25. 

The PCHEES Data Submission Guide has been updated. The new version is 1.21. 

Changes to the document and lookup table data include: 

• Major formatting changes throughout the Submission Guide document 

• CIP codes updated with new STEM and high demand flags 

• Added a nation: Cocos (Keeling) Islands 

• Modified some Hispanic origins with updated spellings 

• Reassigned two counties to rural status (Columbia and Pend Oreille) 

• Updated high school and institution CEEB codes with latest data from the College Board 

If you have any questions or feedback, please email the pchees.helpdesk@ofm.wa.gov.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://erdc.wa.gov/sites/default/files/PCHEES_Data_Submission_Guide.pdf
mailto:pchees.helpdesk@ofm.wa.gov


 

 


